WASHINGTON STREET CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS

PROJECT UPDATE

Week of June 12 - June 16, 2017

The entire final bid document package and project schedule was discussed before the
Town Selectmen at their meeting of 6/12/2017, and a formal vote was taken by the

Selectmen to issue the bid.

Incorporated final comments issued by the Town (DPW Director, Selectmen) into the
contract documents and finalized the plans and documents for advertising for

construction bids.
Prepared Legal Notice of “Washington Street Corridor Improvements Bids”.
Set up account with “biddocsonline” as a host site for bid document distribution.

Began coordination for advertisement in the Central Register, Commbuys, and the local

newspaper.
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